
BRADEN 
BENNETT 
LAW #¢£ 

November 22, 2022 

Via Email (rlee@awattorneys.com) 

City of Carson 

Attn: Asst. City Attorney Robert J. Lee 

2361 Rosecrans Avenue, Suite 475 

El Segundo, CA 90245-4916 

Re: Annual Overlay Program and Annual Concrete Replacement Program — Main Street 

(CIP 1393-4/1411-4) (collectively, “Carson 3”) 

Dear Mr. Lee: 

As you know, | represent Hardy & Harper, Inc. (“H&H”) regarding the above-referenced public 

works project for the City of Carson. As discussed and agreed in our meeting on October 27, 

2022, the City and H&H have mutually agreed to allow H&H to withdraw its bid for the Annual 

Overlay Program and Annual Concrete Replacement Program — Main Street (CIP 1393-4/1411- 

4) (“Carson 3”) without penalty. The parties agree that neither party has any obligations to the 

other regarding the aforementioned Carson 3 project. The parties further agree that they are 

now returned to their original positions, as if HH never submitted a bid for Carson 3. 

To memorialize this agreement, kindly have the City Manager sign this letter on behalf of the City 

of Carson and return it to me at your earliest convenience. 

Very truly yours, 

/s/ Braden A. Bennett 

Braden A. Bennett, Esq. 

|, City Manager, David C. Roberts, Jr., agree to the statements above on behalf of the City of 

Carson. 

Qua C. LoS. - Date: 12-l- 9D 
David C. Roberts, Jr. . 

City Manager 

City of Carson 
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